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August 31, 1984

FILE: SH N-2/18 MQAH 84-356
Item 180

Mr. James P. O'Reilly
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
Suite 2900
101 Marietta Street, NW
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT, UNIT NO. 1
DOCKET NO. 50-400

RAB EMERGENCY AIR CLEANING UNITS - WELD DEFICIENCIES

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

This is to confirm the August 30, 1984 telephone conversation between
Mr. N. J. Chiangi (CP&L) and Mr. A. Hardin. Mr. Hardin was informed that
the June 28, 1984 potentially reportable item, pertaining to the weld
deficiencies identified in the RAB Emergency Air Cleaning Units supplied
by CTI Nuclear, Inc., has been evaluated and considered not to be reportable
per the provisions of 10CFR50.55(e) and 10CFR, Part 21.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

) Yours very truly,
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cc: Mr. R. C. DeYoung N J. Ch - Managerg

Mr. G. Maxwell Qualit; Assur ce/ Quality Control ,

Mr. R. L. Prevatte Har is Plant
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